
Farewell 
Yesterday we farewelled Karlarni.  Students at 
school were supervised by Cluster staff.  We have 
been overwhelmed with messages of support and 
offers of help.  We are especially thankful that 
families have supported each other at this time, 
which has helped us all cope with our grief.  We 
need to remember this over the coming months 
and continue to monitor each other.   
 
Strength of the Week:  I  am full of energy.   
I am willing to have a go at things.  I have a    
positive attitude. 
 
Athletics Carnival 
The Sale Rural Athletics Carnival will be held this 
Friday, August 16 at the Sale Little Athletics oval, 
Dawson St. Sale.  All children will compete.      
Parents are asked to take their children to the oval 
by 9:30am.  Pick up will be at approximately 
2:30pm.  Airly is running the 200m event.  Parent 
assistance is needed to ensure the even runs 
smoothly.  Please see Mrs Talbot if you are able to 
assist, even if only for a short time. 
 
Transition to secondary school 
Tomorrow our Grade 5 students will visit Sale   
College.  This will give them a taste of what     
secondary school is like and help them to decide 
which secondary school they will eventually      
attend.  Visits such as this are an important part 
of the transition process. 
 
Book Week visit to Stratford Library 
Next Monday morning we will visit Stratford      
Library to see the annual Book Week performance.   
 
Science Show at Wurruk PS 
Grades 2-6 will travel to Wurruk PS for a Science 
Show, (last week was National Science Week).  
This will support the weekly Science sessions (via 

Webex) that have started across the Cluster.   
Yesterday students did a STEM activity building 
structures from marshmallows and spaghetti.   
 
Parent Opinion Survey 
The Parent Opinion Survey has been extended  
until August 18. 
Please see Mrs Talbot if you need assistance to 
access the survey. 
 
150 Nights Reading 
Skye & Blake 
 
100 Nights Reading 
Jordan & Tjiana 
 
50 Nights Reading 
Zeph 
 
 

20 Ace Cards 
Will & Nate 
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LATE ARRIVAL OR EARLY  
DEPARTURE 
Parents are to sign the Student book when 
they arrive after 9.00am with their child and 
when they come to take their child from class 
before 3.15pm for an appointment or to take 
them home. This book is situated in between 
the classrooms.  
 

Parents must report to a teacher before  
signing the book. 
This is for emergency and security     
purposes. 
 

Parents are also reminded that they must sign the 
Visitor Register when they come to the school to 
help in class or participate in other  
activities within the school grounds. This book is 
located  in the school office foyer area. 

Thursday 15th -  MARC Van Visit 

 Grade 5 Transition visit to Sale College            

Friday 16th  -  Athletics Carnival  

Monday 19th -  Book week performance at Stratford Library 

Tuesday 20th -  ‘Scientastic 2’ at Wurruk PS 

 

Aiming For Excellence In Education 
School Values: 

RESPECT, ATTITUDE, 
CO-OPERATION, ENVIRONMENT 

 

Mission Statement: 

Airly Primary School commits to a respectful,  
co-operative, safe and inclusive learning   
environment. 



Hut building 
Last week Grades F-3 did some indigenous hut 
building with KESO, Brendan Hart.  East class 
made model huts, then both grades created a  
larger hut in the school grounds. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Regards 
Brenda, Sarah, Mitch, Jody,                
Kerrie, Alison, Emily & Jacinta 

ARMINIA BOOKS 
 

Parents and staff are welcome to come into the staff 
room and check out the books and other items that 
are on display for purchase. Please remember to 
have the correct money at the school before       
collection date otherwise your order 
will be cancelled.  
 
 

The next collection date is:          
Tuesday September 3. 


